From: Olivia Yana

To: Ingrid Berzins
Cc: Nathan Stringer
Subject: RE: Wentworthville Northside West Clinic Extension - Council"s updated response
Date: Tuesday, 20 September 2022 9:27:12 PM
Attachments: image001.png
image002.gif

image002541.png
Council Objection Letter - 23-27 Lytton Street WENTWORTHVILLE NSW 2145 - 0A2021 0009.pdf

Hi Ingrid,
Apology on the delay responding. Please find attached Council’s submission as discussed.

Regards,

7]
OLIVIA YANA
EXECUTIVE PLANNER

16 Memorial Avenue, PO Box 42 Merrylands NSW 2160
T
E

W www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au
From: Ingrid Berzins <} G
Sent: Tuesday, 20 September 2022 1:52 PM

To: Olvia Yena N -

ce: Nathan Stringer <

Subject: Wentworthville Northside West Clinic Extension - Council's updated response

Hi Olivia,

Just following up in relation to Council comments to the Wentworthville Northside West Clinic
extension RtS. I've left a few voicemails and was hoping to pass on Council comments to the
Applicant as soon as possible so that they can begin preparing a response/amending their
proposal.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me on || i or Nathan Stringer on

Kind regards,

Ingrid Berzins

Senior Planning Officer

Social and Infrastructure Assessments | Department of Planning and Environment
T | - I

4 Parramatta Square, Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au




The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the
traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and
collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which

Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.
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The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use
of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the
intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this unintentionally, please contact the sender and delete
the material from all computers. Cumberland City Council does not warrant the material contained in this
message is free from Computer virus or defect. Loss or damage incurred in use is not the responsibility
of Cumberland City Council. Cumberland City Council respects your privacy and is committed to

protecting it. To view our Privacy Policy please visit www,cumberland.nsw.gov.au





